
 
March 17, 2025 
 

Support for HB 3626- Micromobility Standards 
 
Dear Co Chairs Gorsek and McLain, Vice Chairs Boshart Davis and Starr, and members of the 
committee, 
 
The Oregon Trails Coalition advisory council includes representatives from more than thirty 
federal, state, and local agencies, trail user groups, outdoor industry and tourism partners, and 
volunteer organizations. We represent walkers, bikers, runners, paddlers, equestrians, adaptive 
equipment users, skiers, snowmobilers, and motorized trail enthusiasts. 
 
We are writing today to share our support for HB 3626 which sets clear standards and 
definitions and age requirements for micromobility devices in Oregon.  
 
We believe these standard definitions are important and helpful for those managing trail 
systems as well as our streets and sidewalks for the safety of all users. 
 
Thank you for your leadership, 

 
 
Stephanie Noll,  
Director, Oregon Trails Coalition 
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